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World Book Day 2025
 

At Bardwell, World Book Day was a fun-filled celebration of literature and creativity.  

Students and staff alike embraced the theme by dressing up as their favourite book characters, 

showcasing an array of colourful and imaginative costumes. Each classroom was transformed with 

door book displays, and we had a book swap in our den for all classes.  

It was lovely to see so many pupils and staff taking part in World Book Day this year.   

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 



 

 

 

 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 
www.bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  01869 242182 Office.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  

Head.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.bardwell.oxon.sch.uk/
mailto:Office.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk
mailto:Head.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk


 

 


